
 
 
 
Tennis Supporters’ Group (TSG) 
  
                   Report for Tuesday 26/5/15 
 
The Tennis Supporter Group held our last meeting on Monday 4th May 2015 with 7 
attendee’s and 1 apology. 
 

- We are on track to sell our pink ice-creams at the upcoming Pink/Gala day 
serving vanilla ice-cream topped with pink sherbet in a cone for $2.50 each. 

- The embroidered red hand towels have now been finished and are ready to hand 
out to our TAS boys at the Pink Day. 

- The old stock of tennis shirts from the Retail Shop donated to our Supporter 
Group have been given to Wayne- Tennis Coach who will hand them out to 
helpers.  

- Head Coach Wayne is still working with Tennis Australia regarding a $5 rebate 
per person membership which will not be paid until end of May. 

- Free racquets for Preps have not yet been received. Wayne to follow up on this. 
- TAS boys played their first match against Ormiston on Friday 24th April with 

the 1sts/2nds and Yr 8s winning. 
- We have extra boys wanting to play tennis. There was a chance there could be 

an extra 2 teams playing TAS tennis when an opposition school also has extra 
teams. 

- Permission has been granted from Robin Cox to hold our annual Wimbledon 
Gala Day on 26th July 2015. 

- The Tennis Supporter Group has decided to give a small gift to our departing Yr 
12 TAS Tennis players. The maximum cost will be $20 and we are currently 
looking at what is available at the Retail Shop. Eg  key ring engraved. 

- We are currently looking at the idea of the Tennis Supporters having our own 
logo like many of the other Supporter Groups. We have asked for 
ideas/suggestions from our supporters and would still need to seek approval 
from the school.  

- Our next meeting will be Monday 1st June 2015 @ 7.30pm in the school library 
and everyone is welcome.         

 
 
 
Lenelle Daniels 
(President)                   


